


FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

2021 was a year of change and growth at Our Streets Minneapolis. In the midst of the COVID-19

pandemic, we shifted our approach and launched several new advocacy campaigns, all focused

on transforming our city transportation system to put people first. Along with new projects, we
brought back Open Streets Minneapolis for three exciting events and achieved major victories in
our County Streets for People campaign. We continue to prioritize projects that directly impact
racial justice and climate action.

We have evolved our advocacy approach to highlight our accountability to the people of
Minneapolis. This means that we strive for transparency in every step of our advocacy. We make
requests of decision-makers publicly and back it up with grassroots organizing—door knocking,
phone banking and outreach. We keep up our pressure until our desired outcome is achieved.

We also were supported by the community in an unprecedented fashion. Propelled by individual
donations, 2021 was our most successful fundraising year ever. This is proof of our supporters'
deep commitment to and personal investment in our work.

We commit to raising the bar for transportation advocacy and working to reshape our
transportation system so that it truly puts people first. Thank you for your support as we continue

to create places for people on Minneapolis streets.

'~ Ashwat Narayanan
Executive Director






ADVOCACY

creating places for people in our city

In 2021, the Our Streets Minneapolis advocacy program grew to to touch many
more parts of our transportation system. We continued organizing for County
Streets for People, Winter Sidewalks, and the Whittier Lyndale Bikeway. We also
added new projects that address larger scale transportation projects in an

intersectional manner: Bring Back 6th and the Twin Cities Boulevard.
















2021 EVENTS

Planning for the 2021 event season kicked
off in June. Pushing through the later start,
we were able to host three exciting events:

Open Streets West Broadway
September 11th

Open Streets Lyndale
October 10th

Open Streets Minnehaha
October 24th

MORE THAN

580 PARTICIPANTS
46,000 ATTENDEES

IN 2021


















THANK YOU

At Our Streets Minneapolis, our work depends on the
support of hundreds of partners, donors, and
volunteers. You guide our priorities, you keep our lights
on, you show up to build a better city for people biking,

walking, and rolling.

Thank you for keeping us moving forward.



